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Mr. James Taylor
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

,

Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: License SMB-911

Dear Mr. Taylor:

I am contacting you based upon the recommendation of
James Holoway of the Commission's Office of the
Controller. Fansteel Inc. has held a license for its
Muskogee, Oklahoma facility but is not currently
processing any source material. I spoke with
Mr. Holloway about the license because we are in the
process of decommissioning the site and are trying to
resolve whether the annual fee of $67,100 is applicable.
No processing activity has occurred since December 15,
1989. The Commission is aware of that fact. In fact, a >

decommissioning plan is currently being reviewed by the '

agency.

Please call me at your earliest convenience to discuss
this matter.

Sincerely yours,
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